
Compensation and Pension Examination Feedback (OMB Control #: 2900-0770)

The Department of Veterans Affairs is working hard to improve the services we provide to 
Veterans.  We are looking at ways to improve the Veterans Experience with the Compensation 
and Pension examination process.  As such, we are improving a survey that has been previously 
approved and used in an electronic version and submitted online.  Continued results of this 
survey will lead to improvements in the quality of service delivery by helping to improve our 
primary care services.  As such, the burden has been increased to 7 minutes.  Participation in this
survey is voluntary and failure to respond will have no impact on benefits to which the Veteran 
may be entitled.   


